
Balfron Bridge closure 
and diversion from  
18th September  
for approx  
3 months.
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Important information about work in your community.

Taking care of your water supply 

We are replacing the bridge that was 
severely damaged in an accident.

What does this mean for you?
•	�There will be a road closure on a short section of the A81 at Balfron 

Station for the duration of the work. A diversion route via A811 will 
be in place during this time (as indicated on the map on the reverse 
of this card). Please follow all signs

•	�All local access and access to the local businesses will be maintained 
as usual.

•	�The work is to replace the bridge with carries the raw water supply 
aqueduct which supplies the Greater Glasgow area

•	�Please let us know if you may need additional assistance during our 
work

•	�Thank you for your patience and understanding while we carry out 
this essential work.

Our contractor George Leslie will be
carrying out this work on our behalf.

Owner / Occupier

@scottish_water

customer.services
@scottishwater.co.uk

facebook.com/scottishwater

0800 0778778

scottishwater.co.uk
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